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NOTEA797
28th  May  2007 
Orion Release C Update
Dear JSE Stakeholder
In keeping with the JSE’s commitment to inform all relevant stakeholders of progress with regards to Project Orion, we would like to provide an update on Release C.

The JSE held a Technical Work Group at the JSE on 21st  May 2007 and at this meeting discussions were held around a number of issues but particularly around the proposed conformance, dress rehearsal and go-live dates.

The TWG participants also raised issues around the API documentation and the impact that this may have on the various proposed project dates.

This resulted in written requests for the JSE to consider revising the proposed dates for the project. The JSE would like to ensure that we deliver quality solutions and therefore it is imperative that we work with market participants and users to ensure overall market readiness. 
The JSE will communicate the new dates as soon as we have completed our review of the time line and consulted with our users.
Should you have any questions or queries, please contact us on: Derivative_Info@jse.co.za 
Yours sincerely,

JSE User Readiness





